
Biostatistical support 

 

16th March 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Title of study: Imaging volumes during COVID-19: A Victorian health service experience. 

 

Chief investigators: Dr Jo-Anne Pinson, Dr Mohamed Badawy 

Medical Imaging Department, Monash Health, Melbourne, Victoria, Australia 

This letter is to confirm that the statistical methods of this study were reviewed by me, Dr Eldho 
Paul, from Monash University, following published methodologies, and were appropriate for this 
study. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Eldho Paul  

Research Fellow, Monash Centre for Health and Implementation (MCHRI), School of Public Health 
and Preventive Medicine, Monash University, Clayton, Victoria, Australia 3800. 

Email: Eldho.Paul@monash.edu 
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